
Water Source Change Notice 

Last updated: May 12, 2025 

Starting May 13th, we’ll be switching our water source from Powder Basin to Rhonda Lake 
for the following areas: 

• Ridge Day Lodge 
• Snow Pines 
• Monashee Ridge 
• North 
• Perfection Ridge 
• Bears Paw 
• Alpine Timbers 
• Chateau on the Ridge 
• Legacy 
• Legend 

Grizzly Ridge will stay on the Powder Basin source in order to maintain fire flows and sprinkler 
pressures.  

What to expect: 
This change may temporarily stir up sediment, causing discolored or cloudy water in some 
areas. Don’t worry—your water is still safe to drink and meets all health standards. 

If your water appears discolored: Run your cold water tap for a few minutes. Thanks for your 
patience as we keep the system running safely and smoothly! 
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